

To the Members of the European Olympic Academies (EOA)

To the Partners of the European Olympic Academies (EOA)

Prof. Dr. Manfred Laemmer

President

Otto-Fleck-Schneise 12 60528 Frankfurt Germany

laemmer@dshs-koeln.de www.eoaolympic.org

> +49 221 4982 3830 +49 151 2522 9341

02 February 2024

Save the Date /// EOA Congress Olympia

Dear colleagues,

It is our distinct pleasure to announce the next EOA Congress to take place in Olympia, Greece, from 24 to 28 September 2024. The theme of the congress will be "Perspectives of the Olympic Movement after the Paris Games".

We are very pleased that the Hellenic Olympic Academy in cooperation with the International Olympic Academy have offered to host our event for this year. The EOA General Assembly will be held as part of the Congress. An invitation as well as more information about the programme and registration will follow in the next months.

Kind regards,

Prof. Dr. Manfred Laemmer

President, EOA

OUR PARTNERS







